OFFICE OF THE TREASURER BRANFORD, CONNECTICUT



1019 MAIN STREET POST OFFICE BOX 150 (203) 315-0663 Fax: (203) 315-3736 www.branford-ct.gov

May 5, 2021

Honorable Dennis Flanigan RTM Moderator

Dear Mr. Flanigan:

Please be advised that the Town will be participating in the Neighborhood Assistance Tax Credit Program. In order for programs to be eligible they must be approved by the RTM and forwarded to the State by the end of June. In an effort to comply with this timetable I respectfully request that this item be referred to the appropriate RTM committee to facilitate the required approvals before the filing deadline.

Sincerely,

James P. Finch Jr. Finance Director

CC: J. Cosgrove

RTM